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May 10, 2022 
 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE:  DE 21-030: Expedited Motion for Clarification 
 
Chairman Goldner: 
 
In connection with the above-referenced matter I enclose an Expedited Motion for 
Clarification requesting that the Commission clarify Order No. 26,623 to approve a 
revenue requirement of $5,883,395. This change in the revenue requirement reflects the 
removal of $440,118 in funding for the Company’s proposed Arrearage Management 
Program, which the Commission declined to approve.  
 
If possible, the Company requests that the Commission clarify its Order on this particular 
issue prior to the May 17, 2022 hearing on the Company’s step adjustment filing in DE 
22-026 and the May 18, 2022 compiance tariff filing deadline. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter.   
 
Sincerely, 

 

Patrick H. Taylor 
Attorney for Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. 
 
cc: Service List (by e-mail) 


